
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Lecompte, Jenni 
Sunday, July 22, 2012 1:41 PM 
Miller, Mary; Wolin, NealDisabled 
Gibson, Campbell 
RE: Document for review 

Thanks Mary. Since we did not get this out Friday, my preference would be to put some more space between the expected 
principal reduction announce this week and our announce as detailed in the attached - perhaps identifying a good day next 
month and revisiting it then. Happy to talk more today or tomorrow if helpful. 

From: Miller, Mary 
Sent: Sunday, July 22, 2012 8:26 AM 
To: Wolin, Neal; LeCompte, Jenni 
Cc: Gibson, campbell 
Subject: FW: Document for review 

Wanted to make sure that you saw this as well. We have not made any decision to move ahead, and are waiting to hear 
from Deese. I walked hin1 through the reasoning on Friday and he ·wanted to think about it. 

From: Miller, Mary 
Sent: Friday, July 20, 2012 5:05 PM 
To: Valverde, Sam; Adeyemo, Adewale (Wally); Massad, Timothy; Stegman, Michael; Bowler, Timothy; Deese, Brian C. 
Cc: Woolf, Andrew 
Subject: Document for review 

This represents our collective thoughts on how to signal a plan to amend the PSPAs, w it h details to be built out later. 
Welcome your thoughts. The Secretary also asked t o see this. 
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